HULAR

CONTRACTING, INC.

July 8, 2008

Reference Letter for Lucas Drywall

To Whom 1t May Concern:

We have been working with Lucas Drywall for over three years. They were our
subcontractor for the drywall work at RiverStone Resort in Pigeon Forge, TN.

consisting of four buildings and a recreation building with contract totaling over
$1,090,000.00.

We also used Lucas Drywall as our subcontractor for the Metal Stud framing,
Drywall, Acoustical Ceilings and Paint work done at Holiday Inn Express Hotel in
Saraland, Alabama with contract totaling over $1.080,000.00

They have been and still are an excellent subcontractor to work with. We look
forward to working with them in the future.

Sincerely,
SHULAR CONTRACTING, INC.

PhiCip Loeffler

Philip Loeffler
Vice President



